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Laura Dorbeck

Subject: FW: OBJECTION:  2021/5592/P - 38A Calthorpe St (Grade II Listed)

From: marianne jacobs-lim  

Sent: 25 April 2022 12:09 

To: Laura Dorbeck <Laura.Dorbeck@camden.gov.uk> 

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk> 

Subject: Re: OBJECTION: 2021/5592/P - 38A Calthorpe St (Grade II Listed) 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care 

with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports 

of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

Hello Laura, 

 

Sorry for the delay in replying. 

 

The BCAAC have conferred on the above and are withdrawing the Objection to the above Planning 

Application (2021/5592/P. 

We note that the application is subject to condition. 

 

On a separate note, the BCAAC maintains a Strong Objection to the purpose-built outbuilding which may 

now come under a new Planning application number 2022/0666/NEW. This construction is completely 

unacceptable for a Listed property and in a Conservation Area. We are awaiting confirmation of this 

retrospective planning request.  

 

Thank you, 

Kind regards, 

Marianne (Jacobs-Lim) 

on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC 

 

 

 


